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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

A blessed weekend everyone! 

 

We are getting closer to the end of our first 40 days New Life Campaign Witnessing Condition which was 

started last May 9, 2022. Thank you to all those who goes out every week to do witnessing. Yesterday, I 

had the opportunity to sit down with one of the guests of our witnesser, reading the color coded 

Exposition of the Divine Principle. It was a wonderful experience. Another appointment was made to 

continue with the study. As I go out and talk to people and as I offer prayer for our contacts, I feel more 

alive than ever. I know that our Heavenly Parent and True Parents are here with us - present, alive and 

active. 

 

ACLC-WA will have a Pastor's Forum online on June 18, 2022. Please support our local ACLC through 

prayer and by inviting your contact Pastors and ministers and being there too in the forum. 

 

June 19 will be a Young Adults and Youth Ministry Sunday Service with Augustine Maddox speaking. 

Also, we will be honoring the 2022 High School, College and Graduate school graduates in our 

community. We will also welcome those who came back from GPA. 

 

Camp Tongil will also do their bake sale and concert fundraiser that same day, June 19. Please come and 

join the service, enjoy the music and the bake goods and support our Camp Tongil. 

 

Again my deepest thanks to all of you for all your support to our ministries. May healing and comfort be 

granted to all those who are sick and those going through trials and difficulties. 

 

God bless! 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


